RE: Nomination for Landman of the Year: Wyoming 

I would like to nominate Jason Hoover of Hoover & Stacy Inc from Cheyenne, WY.  
	
Jason Hoover holds an RCL, which is the highest distinction attainable in the Oil and Gas industry
	He has been active in the oil and gas industry for over 30 years
	He is a recognized leader in the oil and gas industry though out the state of Wyoming
Hoover & Stacy is an extremely reputable company who has been a leader in Energy and Land Services though out Wyoming, Montana and other surrounding states.
Jason is very approachable and readily available to answer questions or give advice on any aspect of the oil and gas industry.  
In my opinion he is one of the most knowledgeable people I have come across in my oil and gas career of 11 years.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]I strongly recommend Jason Hoover for the Landman of the Year in the state of Wyoming


Best Regards,

Jim Gulick
AAPL Member: 182452
jimgulick@gmail.com
303-519-5579
Tellurium Resources LLC.
	
